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This half term (Spring 1), Year Three will be learning about the following topics:

	English
	In English, we will be reading the Iron Man and we will write newspaper articles about the events in the book. We will also look at how to write letters for different purposes and write our own robot adventure stories with a dramatic opening. We will learn about how to use adverbs, begin to use commas to separate clauses in sentences and focus on spelling rules for making singular nouns plural.

	Maths
	In Maths, we will reinforce our understanding of place value by comparing and ordering numbers. We will practise adding and subtracting amounts of money then solve real life problems involving money. The children will learn to describe the properties of 3D shape, compare and order fractions and continue to revise multiplication and division facts. 

	Science
	This half term, we will be learning about how to keep warm. We will look at how we measure and describe things that are different temperatures. We will learn about thermal insulators and carry out experiments making sure that they are a fair test.

	Computing
	In our computer lessons, we are going to learn about debugging programs. We will look for errors in Scratch code and programs and correct the errors to make it work correctly. 

	Geography
	This half term, we will be learning about different types of settlements and how land use varies between settlements, suggesting reasons for this. We will also find out about how land use in Manchester has changed and do a case study of the Trafford Centre, looking at the impact it has had on the area.

	Art
	In art, we are going to design and make our own Greek pots using clay. We will also take part in a range of activities during Art’s Week at the end of the half term.

	P.E.
	On Tuesday’s we will be doing football outside and on Wednesday’s we will have gymnastics in the hall.

	Music
	Using pentatonic scales with Mrs Cooper.

	R.E.
	We will learn about how different representations of Jesus vary and why this might be. We will also develop our understanding of Jesus’ life.

	P.S.H.E. 
	Our theme for this half term is ‘Relationships’. We will explore the feeling of guilt and taking responsibility for our own actions.

	French
	The children will learn the vocabulary to retell and perform the story of ‘The Enormous Turnip’.


Homework, usually English, Maths and any spelling/multiplication tables will be given out on a Friday to be handed in by the following Wednesday. Please read with your child regularly and record this in their reading record, it is part of their weekly homework. (Times tables/spelling test every Friday). 

Outdoor PE sessions will be on Tuesday afternoons and gymnastics will be on Wednesday afternoons; a suitable kit is needed for these lessons. (Please note that the last swimming session is Thursday 14th January)
Please can you also ensure your child has the correct equipment required for school: a pencil, ruler, rubber and pen (not biro). They also require a named water bottle.

 If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to come and see me.
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Miss Rushton
